Rainbow Saddle Club Memorial Program

Memorial Plagues have been created and Memorial trees are planted to
enhance the Rainbow Saddle Club grounds and serve as a lasting
remembrance of both loved ones and equine companions who have passed
away. As a Rainbow member, you may request a marker on a plaque and
tree be planted in memory of a loved one or your equine companion.
Please provide information below and submit for approval via email at
rainbowsaddleclub.org or at a general meeting.

Name (requestor)

Name of loved one

(as it would appear on marker)

Date of passing

Relationship (indicate with a check mark)

o Immediate family member
o Former RSC member
O Other (please provide details)

Name of equine companion

(as it would appear on marker)

Date of passing

Tree planting is optional for equine companions. Please indicate if you
would like to request a memorial tree be planted for your equine at
your expense.

o Yes
o No



